
50 T-Shirts in white in this design have been made and  will have them available at the Bug 
Swarm in September.  I can also mail them out to individuals that want one.  I would like a    
donation of $15.01 for the shirts and $10.00 more if they want them mailed to them.  All the 
proceeds will go the Grands coffers.    


